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Dads, We Need You! The PTO is NOT JUST FOR 
MOMS! The Thornton PTO is looking for more dads to be 
involved with the PTO. You can support your kids in having a 
positive school experience. Sign up for our email or come to a 
meeting to find ways to help! Our secretary is a dad, Richard 
Young, and we love having a dad’s perspective and support.  
 

Halloween Party- Annual PTO 
Halloween Party will be on Saturday 
10/19 from 4-6p. Get ready for 
Games, Candy, Snacks, Costume 
Contest and Lots of Ghoulish Fun! 
Anyone planning on attending if you 
could send in a small back of candy 
that would be greatly Appreciated! 

               
Sign-up Genius QR Code 
 

 
Past Events/Activities 

• National Night Out (NNO): PTO had a booth at 
national night in August and we were able to spread 
the word about the PTO and give some fun freebees! 

 
• Boy Scout 58 Yard Sale: We were invited to join the 

first annual Boy Scout 58 
Yard Sale at Benton’s Sugar 
Shack. All proceeds were 
split 50/50 between the Thornton PTO and Campton PTO. 
We were given a check for $1100 which will be allotted for 
school supplies. We are working with the teachers to identify 
and purchase any needed items.  

 
• Recyclables (writing 
items)- The Recycling Program 

we started last year for used writing items such as Pens, 
pencils, markers, crayons, etc. The school collected a 
large box of writing items which we look recycled. We 
look forward to continuing this recycling program this 
year. If you have any items, please send them in with 
your child or use the recycling bucket at the Thornton 
Library.  



 
Items Purchased to support Students and School 

• Outdoor Metal Trashcan- Sturdy Outdoor trashcan was purchased 
in the hopes to better keep the TCS playground and grounds clean.  

 
• AED near front office- We ordered another AED to 
secure near the front office in case of emergencies. 
There is one on the other end of the building near 
the Gym, however having one near the office will 
allow for a faster reaction time if needed.  
 

Ways to get involved! 
• Monthly Meetings- Typically 3rd Wednesday of the month from 5:30p-6:30p at the 

TCS Music Room. Enter through Gym door and classroom is first door on the left. 
Member or not we would love for you to join and share your thoughts and ideas! 
Check our Facebook events for specific meeting days and times.  
 

• 7th/8th Grade PTO Student Helpers- Babysitter and first aid training is on November 
3rd from 8a-4p at TCS Music Room. We do have 10 spots open if any other 7th or 8th 
graders who want a free babysitter/first aid training in exchange for 6 hours of 
volunteering for the PTO. Email thorntoncs.pto@gmail.com to sign up. 

 
• Wreath, Kissing Ball and Poinsettia Fundraiser- Order holiday 

decorations with us! Order forms will be sent out with students 
October 25th and due on  

 
• Calendar Fundraiser- 
February Calendar Raffles are 
going to be distributed in early 
January. We have donations from 
so many businesses including 
Smitty’s, Squam Lakes Science 
Center, Massages, Clarks Trading 
Post, PSU Ice Skating Tickets, and 
so many more! 
 
• TCS Teacher Amazon 
Wishlist- Take a look at what 
our teachers are wishing for 
to support our children!  
 
 

• Spirit Store- Year-round spirit store to support the PTO and 
increase school pride! https://1stplace.sale/60033

Facebook Page: 
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100069468967375
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